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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2021 10:58 PM

To: Village Board; Donna Conkling; Steve Pappalardo

Subject: Fwd: Rippy

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Felicia Fisher <feliciafisher1010@gmail.com> 

Date: February 9, 2021 at 7:44:06 PM EST 

To: Mayor <mayor@scarsdale.com>, Clerk's Department <clerk@scarsdale.com> 

Cc: johnmccann914@gmail.com 

Subject: Rippy 

CAUTION: External sender. 

 

Hello, 

 

It is with great pleasure that I support the naming of the Rippy Field. 

 

My son Luke played for a Rippy from 3rd to 8th grade. Luke was also the recipient of the Rippy 

Phillips Football MVP award. 

 

Rippy has been a part of Luke's life in so many ways.  Not just on the field but also a mentor, a 

reference, a supporter and most importantly as a guardian angel. 

 

Rippy was also my guardian angel. 

 

When Luke was working through some decisions-Rippy helped us figure it out. 

 

 When Luke struggled with an injury-Rippy was with us. 

 

When Luke was debating if he should move to Brunswick or return to SHS-Rippy helped us with 

no judgement. Just what was best for Luke. 

 

When Luke was asked for a character reference, he immediately thought of Rippy.  Of course, he 

wrote a letter immediately. 

 

My son would not have become the man he is right now without Rippy.  Even when Luke 

decided to focus on football, Rippy was his biggest cheerleader. And will continue to be as Luke 

plays in college. 

 

Rippy made a difference in our lives and deserve every honor! 
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Sincerely, 

Felicia Fisher 

60 Penn Blvd 

Scarsdale 

917 301 4365 

This was sent from my iPhone 


